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In 2023, we accomplished a lot. We worked hard, learned new skills, and took
some bold steps. We built strong relationships, expanded our support system,
and achieved solid results on our Facebook group, which we've since moved to
a formal membership. We expanded our board, committees, and contractors,
and our foundation is stronger than ever. We had to make some tough
decisions along the way, but saying "no" to specific opportunities was crucial
to be best aligned to say "yes" to the right ones. We are deeply grateful to the
BIPOC (Black, African, Arab Asian, Indigenous, Latine, and other communities
of Color) mental health and wellness providers who make this work possible, as
well as to our BIPOC communities, board, team, and funders who understand
the urgent need for our work and the importance of proactive healing. Our
communities thrive when we prioritize healing, and we are confident we will
continue making a positive impact.

Throughout August, we worked on
building and developing our new
brand and membership platform.

July
In July, we hosted our first, annual BIPOC Community Mental Health Fair.

January
In January, we offered test prep group
sessions, including reduced-priced
materials and a peer-led study group. 

February
In February, we hosted online community conversations on mental
health, in honor of Black History month. We also officially announced
the development of our new membership platform and our coming
name change.

March
In March, we honored Social Work Awareness month
and developed opportunities to expand our committee.
We also received the Justice Advocate Partner Award
from A Glimpse of Africa.

April
In April, we led an open conversion for clinicians,
called “Let's Chat,” and hosted a meet and greet event
for Latine and Spanish Speaking clinicians.

May
In May, a few clinicians volunteered to read to GRPS
students. We hosted our Clinician Mix and Mingle event
at GR Noir and had a photoshoot for our billboard.

June
In June, our billboard, created in partnership with
GRAAHI, officially went up and we began advertising
our BIPOC Mental Health Fair in July. We also
highlighted a few clinicians in our directory.

August

November
In November, we hosted our Annual Mixer and
2024 project meeting with our board and
committee members.

December
In December, we received a donation from Delta Sigma
Theta (Thank you!), and introduced our business ecosystem.

In September, we highlighted
several members of our directory in
honor of Hispanic Heritage Month.

September
Throughout October, we continued to
work on building our new brand and
membership platform and launched
our end of year giving campaign. We
were also featured in an article by
W.K. Kellogg Foundation.

October

THANK YOU!

We are so grateful for your support.
You help to bring our mission to life.

We want to send a HUGE thank you to BIPOC Mental
Health Clinicians and Wellness Providers for their

commitment to bringing healing to our communities.

Rebecca Spann


